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The Team Kenton Award is presented to 
 

Lori McQueary, Teacher 
White’s Tower Elementary 

 

for recognition by peers as someone who goes above and beyond the normal expectations of the position 
 

Kristen Neidhardt, Teacher 
White’s Tower Elementary 

 

for her positive impact on students, particularly in the promotion of academic excellence and goodness 
 

 
 

We would like to recognize and present Team Kenton Awards to the following community members for going 
above and beyond to create a place of learning, growing and family time for our Caywood, Turkeyfoot and 

Dixie Heights families in coming together to bring the Heartland Pointe Community Garden project to 
fruition. 

 
From the initial meeting with Tammy Kerr, the Chief Problem Solver of the Association of Builders & 
Contractors, to various planning and wishing meetings with Heartland Pointe’s Community Manager, 

Shelley McCracken, to the actual preparing, building, and planting with the Valcom Team headed by Jonah 
Holbrook and Shannon Carney of Aetna, this project came together with kindness, cooperation and hope. 

 
 

Jonah Holbrook  
 Valcom Enterprises 

 
Shelley McCracken 

Heartland Pointe Mobile Home Community 
 

Brett Salsbury  
Oberson’s Nursery and Landscapes, Inc. 

  
Shannon Carney 

Aetna Better Health of Kentucky 
 

Valcom Team Builders 
 


